I
CUs711/79.48
(Handwriting) (To Dr. A, B, Macallum)

(Harrogate, England)
Sept 1st (1903)

Dear Macallum

Thanks for the dates - I was uncertain, not having heard, The
first suits me very well, I am so glad that Sherrington is coming out, I

am sure E B would be glad to put up anyone,
Sincerely yours

W2 Osler
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